
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – November 5, 2017  

  

Board members present: Hilaire Thomas, John Schroeder, Livy Strong 

 

Guest: Jessica Alexander 

 

Livy reported that the new boardwalk leading to the cairns is exquisite.  Four people came out 

for a day of removing invasive Japanese barberry at Kikas Valley Farm. We offer our thanks to 

the Intervale Native Plant nursery which sold us six Serviceberry saplings and will also be our 

source for additional saplings in the spring.  

 

We discussed a number of projects including a proposed generous donation of land to the park 

district from the Balch family.  There was discussion about the proposed sale of a scenic hay 

field on Fitzsimonds Road and the process that neighbors can engage in to help raise funds if 

they wish to keep the land open including the possibility of donating it to the town for inclusion 

in Mobbs Farm. 

Our membership renewal letter should be going out later this month.  We encourage our 

members to stay with us and help us preserve land in our two towns. 

 


